
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom News 

Friday 11h December 2020 

This week we have been very busy getting ready for 

Christmas. We have practised our songs for the whole 

school video and are very excited to be dressing up for 

our short performance. In Maths we have worked out the 

missing numbers from a number line. We described how 

we knew which number was missing using excellent 

mathematical language, such as more, less, smaller, 

before, after, between. In RE we have reflected on things 

and events we have had to wait for. 

Panto - December 15th 

Your child may bring a disposable, non-fizzy drink, a 
packet of crisps and a small packet of sweets or a small 
chocolate bar to enjoy during the panto. No nuts please. 

December 16th  

All Reception children will need a packed lunch today to 
accommodate the KS2 Christmas lunch. Thank you.  

This is our last newsletter before the holidays. We would 
like to wish you all a very merry Christmas, filled with 

peace, joy and love. 

 

Diary Dates 

15th December - Christmas 

Dinner, Panto and Party 

16th December - Packed lunch 

18th December - term finishes at 

1.45pm 

5th January - start of Spring term 

 
Courageous Advocate 

Hea Woo became a Christian in very 
difficult circumstances. She was a 
light shining for Jesus in one of the 

hardest places on earth (North Korea 
is the world’s toughest place to be a 
Christian). Despite everything, she 
remained faithful to her beliefs and 
now travels the world sharing the 

good news of Jesus’ love.  

 
 

 

 

 

Curriculum Award – Gracie-Mae for wonderful and enthusiastic singing of our 

Christmas songs. 

Christian Value Certificate for Peace – Rylee for being a kind friend who values and 

cares for his classmates. 

Children may wear their own clothes for Christmas lunch, panto and party day on Tuesday. We will be 

having outdoor playtimes as usual so please make sure they wear sensible shoes, warm clothes and a 

coat as usual. Thank you. 

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘Challenge’. 

 

 


